
  

                

 

Newsletter for 
the week of 

March 18th, 2024 

  

  

 



  

 

DEADLINE TO SIGN UP is SUNDAY, March 17th.  

Sign up in person or by calling 423-753-1080 and leave a voice mail. 

 

 

 

                  
                                      
                         

                     
                                                                        

                                                         

                                                    

                         

                               

                                                                                         

                                                              


